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January 7, 2022 

Dear Interboro School Community,  

Based on the CDC (COVID- 19 Integrated County View ) the District is currently in HIGH, and masks are REQUIRED 

for the week of January 10 – 15.  

 

 

 
COVID – 19 Notification to School Nursing Team:  

 

For the team to evaluate all COVID -19 student cases and ensure that we contact parents that need additional guidance, we 

are asking parent to complete either form (links below) that is appropriate to your family situation. Families may need to 

complete both forms if necessary.  A school nursing team member will only contact you if your information has been 

reviewed and does not align with quarantine/isolation protocols. 

 

(1) Notification for Positive/Symptomatic Cases of COVID- 19  

If your child tests positive or is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, complete the following form. The 

information you provide will determine when your child is able to return to school.  

 

Link: https://forms.gle/P4ChwwC4Nyf3wVqPA  

 

(2) Notification for Close Contact to a Person Testing Positive for COVID- 19 (outside of school) 

If you child is a close contact to an individual that has tested positive for COVID- 19, complete the following 

form. The information you provide will determine when your child is able to return to school.  

 

 Link: https://forms.gle/xe3t6FcrNAzPdsPw6  

 

Our ability to keep our schools open will require us to focus on mitigating the transmission of COVID- 19 in our schools 

and our ability to staff our classrooms. If circumstances require us to revert to virtual learning, we will alert you as soon as 

possible.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we diligently work to provide a quality education for our students, 

in a safe and healthy environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

/mc 
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